
A reminder report cards will be mailed home the week of May 18.  We appreciate all the hard work 
students and families put in completing assignments.  If you are interested in summer enrichment 
activities for your child, teachers will be emailing suggestions to you.   

On Monday, May 18, students may come to clean out their locker, bring back any textbooks or library 
books, and pick up yearbooks.  You can come between the hours of 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 and 
3:00 p.m.  Come to the Gym doors at the Intermediate School.  Only the student will be allowed in the 
building with a maximum of 6 students at a time. 

Kona Ice will be in the parking lot to serve you during this time as well!  Prices are $2, 3, 4, and 5.  Pay  
by card or cash – but if possible, please have the exact change. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

 


